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Dear Brethren,

We hope all is well. We are about to complete this
quarter. It's hard to believe that this year is almost
over. This next quart I will be teaching the religion of
Islam, Deuteronomy, and the book of Psalms.

We are having to finish the last two weeks of this
quarter by way of zoom. We had a couple of first
year students that were exposed to the COVID virus.
They are not sick neither have they been sick; but to
take the proper precautions we ask that these students
along with the rest to stay home and we would finish
classes by way of the Internet. Hopefully this will end
soon and everything can get back to normal.

Sherry and Ema are doing good. Ema has finished
High School. She was able to finish early but will not
be able to graduate till May. She has applied to other
colleges and as for now it looks like she is staying
closer to home. She was accepted to Freed
Hardeman University but now she is looking at
Milligan College which is here in Elizabethton.

We want to thank you for your support. You are a
blessing to our family and an answer to our prayers.
Please continue to pray for the work of the Tri Cities
School of Preaching. Please Continue to pray for us,
and the work here at the school. May God continue
to bless you.

In His Service

Jeff Johnson




